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18th March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are holding a family ‘Easter Bingo’ night on Monday 11th April, 3.30pm – 5.30pm. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult.  

 

The night will consist of five games with two prizes a game – line and full house. There will 

also be a Bonus game of ‘Stand up Bingo’. 

 

The cost of each game ticket will be 50p, (£2.50) for a book with a ticket for each game.   

The Bonus game will be a further 50p.  On the night you will be able to buy additional tickets 

for games (50p a game). 

 

If you would like to attend the ‘Easter Bingo’ night, please send £3 for 1 book of tickets plus 

entry into the ‘Stand up Bingo’ to school in an envelope clearly marked with your childs 

name and class on. Additional books can be purchased on the night. 

 

PRIZES 

To generate prizes we are planning to hold a non-uniform day on Friday 1st April, where 

children can bring in a donation of an Easter egg/chocolate. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us on this fun evening.   

 

 

Mr M Lonsdale 

Headteacher 
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